10 July 2012

Dear Ms. Seabourne,

On behalf of Henry B. Joyce, I am sending this correspondence as confirmation of our order with Woodcarvers Guild Ltd. for the custom bed to be designed utilizing the drawings that have been shared with your company.

Please find the enclosed signed and dated order confirmation.

We look forward to seeing more photographs showing the progress of this project, and please let us know if there are any questions as the work proceeds. We are discussing the fabric here for the headboard and will advise if there will be any upholstery cost in the future.

As I have recently joined Planting Fields as Assistant Curator, please address any future correspondence and photos to my attention.

With Best Regards,

Gwendolyn L. Smith Assistant Curator

GSmith@plantingfields.org.